
 

 

 

   ST. LUKE’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND 
             PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 
Church Lane    
Lowton                 01942 201140 
Warrington      
WA3 2PW      web        www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk 
Headteacher:  Mr S Hardaker     e-mail     enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk 

         

 
 

09 June 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your families well. 
 
I am aware that some parents and carers made advance payments on Lunch Shop prior to the 
partial closure of school due to the global Covid-19 pandemic. We have begun to refund some of 
these payments, but as I hope you will understand this is a considerable task for the school admin 
team. 
 
Where appropriate, refunds for specific items will be credited to your Lunch Shop wallets 
throughout the remainder of this term.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
With kind regards to you and your families. 
 

K Vize 

 
Mrs K Vize 
Business Manager 
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